
From: KayanShishaHookah <kayanshisha@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Meeting with council members 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

Good day.   

My name is Oula Hamadeh. I am the owner of kayan Shisha cafe.  

I would like to ask for a meeting / delegation with the council members regarding the proposed 
no smoking bylaw ASAP.  

Thank you  

Oula 
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Copied to:
  City Manager
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Public Safety and Community Services
  City Solicitor
  Chief Licence Inspector
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